
Saturday, September 24 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

Mim Gowaski — Memorial   
 

Sunday, September 25 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

Elizabeth “Lizzie” Montgomery  

23rd Anniversary Memorial   
 

Monday, September 26— 9:00 a.m. 
 

 Pat Lefevre —  Memorial   
 

Tuesday, September 27 — 9:00 a.m. 
  

James Goulet  —  Memorial   
 

Friday, September 30 — 9:00 a.m. 
  

 Reverend Ray Goulet  —  Memorial   
 

Saturday, October 1 — 4:00 p.m. 
 

Edwin and Marjorie Conner — Memorial   
 

Sunday, October 2 — 10:00 a.m. 
 

Ernest J. Winske Jr. — Memorial   

 

  Saturday, September 24 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist   

   Church, 4:00 p.m.  
  

  Sunday, September 25 

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist  with Catechists’ Blessing 

   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

¶ Parish Welcome Back Picnic  

   Church Grounds, following Mass 
 

Monday, September  26 

¶ Triduum Kick-Off Meeting  

    Downstairs Conference Room, 7:00 p.m.  
  

Wednesday, September  28 

¶ Shawl Ministry 

    Downstairs Conference Room, 6:45 p.m.  
 

Thursday, September  29 

¶ Choir Rehearsal   

    Church, 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Saturday, October 1  

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist   

   Church, 4:00 p.m.  
  

  Sunday, October 2 

¶ Faith Formation Grade 1—5  

   Classrooms, 8:30 a.m. — 9:45 a.m.   

¶ Celebration of the Eucharist    

   Church, 10:00 a.m.  

¶ RCIA  

   Downstairs Conference Room, 11:15 a.m.  

¶ Blessing of the Animals  

   Church Portico, 12:00 noon 

¶ Faith Formation Grade 6—8  

   Classrooms, 6:00 p.m.—7:15 pm.  

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA  

Weekday Masses for the Week of September 26 
 

 

Monday, Tuesday and Friday at 9:00 a.m.  

Downstairs Conference Room 

I NTENTIONS  OF THE   

EUCHARIST  

T HIS  W EEK A T   

ST . M ATTHIAS  

Office Hours for the Week of  September 26 
  

 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 

 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  
 

 Wednesday  

9:00 a.m. — Noon 

    CELEBRATION  OF THE  EUCHARIST  

M USIC   
 

 

 

Gathering Song:           At The Table Of Jesus 

                Booklet # 7 

 

Preparation of Gifts:    Instrumental  

                                                       

Communion:        Ubi Caritas   

                                       Booklet # 3 

 

Recessional:   We Are Called   

                Hymnal #710  

Gifts of Sanctuary and Altar Candles  

for the month of September are donated 
in memory of  

  

Frank and Leah Calore  

Eleanor Laspada  



SEPTEMBER 25, 2016 

FROM FR. FRAN  

This weekend we are beginning the updating of our 

Directory of Parishioners by inviting each family to fill 

out an information card, which you will find today in the 

pews and at the entrances to the church.  This card requests 

basic information that will help us get a better picture of 

who we are as a parish.  All information will be held in 

the strictest of confidence.  Even if you have filled out a 

similar form in the past, we are inviting you to do so again 

as addresses, phone numbers and e mail may have changed 

over the years.  Please fill out the card and, as you leave 

church today, drop it in the baskets that parishioners will be 

holding at the church doors. 

This weekend we also begin our Faith Formation 

sessions for our parish youth with a blessing at the 10 AM 

Mass.  May this be a great year of faith development for all 

in our parish and may the Holy Spirit guide those women 

and men who serve as catechists this year.  Thank you for 

sharing your faith with our youngsters! 

After the 10 AM Mass this week we will continue our 

celebration of parish family with a picnic on the parish 

grounds.  Please join in the fun!  Thank you to all those 

Faith Formation families who have prepared the festivities 

under the direction of our Director of Faith Formation, 

Theresa  Salafia. 

 In today’s financial section of the bulletin you will 

find our August numbers, and they are extraordinary for a 

month in the summer.  I’d like to give my personal thanks 

to all who continue to be so generous to our parish 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

The new season might be a good time to think about 

giving electronically through ParishPay, our online 

donation system.  It’s easy to set up and you can set a 

recurring donation so that you won’t have to deal with 

weekly transaction, or cash and checks during Mass. For 

more info, check our web page. 

Our Parish Pastoral Council had a very productive 

first meeting of the season last week.  We have been 

digesting the results of last fall’s parish-wide meeting and 

have made significant progress in moving forward with 

implementing many of the suggestions that came from 

parishioners who attended that meeting.  Our Parish 

Directory initiative and the upcoming Parish Ministry 

Fair  are both fruits of our recent meetings. Look for more 

information on the Ministry Fair in the upcoming weeks. 

You may have noticed that there are a number of lights 

that are burned out in the church.  Over the summer we had 

Mass Save come to look at our lighting, in hopes that they 

will aid us in switching to more energy saving bulbs.  We 

are still waiting for the results of their audit.  I thought it 

might be prudent not to replace the burned out bulbs until 

Mass Save comes through. However, it is taking  longer 

than expected, and the darker days of the year are coming, 

so you might see a replacement here and there during the 

next weeks. 

Get your pets ready for next Sunday’s Blessing of the 

Animals at 12 noon.    Recently a parishioner with fish and 

reptiles asked about coming to the blessing. All pets are 

welcome! The ceremony will consist of songs, a reading 

from scripture and a blessing.  It usually lasts around 15-20 

minutes and there is plenty of room to walk an “anxious” or 

“vocal” pet around.  Come by, even if you don’t have a pet, 

and share in our gratitude for all creatures, great and small. 

                   

 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sunday’s Word and 

prepare to celebrate next week’s Eucharist. 

Readings for Sep. 24, 25 – 26th Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 

Amos  6:1a, 4-7, 1 Timothy 6:11-16, Luke 16:19-31 

 

Readings for October 1, 2 – 27th Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 

Habakkuk  1:2-3; 2:2-4;  2 Timothy 1:6-8; 13-14,  

Luke 17:5-10 

SCRIPTURE  R EADINGS  

P r a y  f o r  t h e  H e a l i n g   

o f  t h e  s i c k  
 

 Please Pray For... 
 

Richard Abraham, Laurie Burt, Peggy Cronin,  Delia Cruz, 

Connie Cyr, Del Cyr, Clara Mae Dickerson, John Gifford, 

Joe Gillis, Russ Hokanson, Emma Johnson, Kathryn Keeler, 

David Martin,  Frank Mangan, Kay McNeill, Holly McIntyre, 

Roger Melenson, Theresa Perry, Jean Peltak, Andy Rivers, 

Benjamin Smith, Edward Suzano, Ann Vigeant and Amy Noel 

Wyman.  
  
    To add someone to this prayer list, please call the Parish 

office at 508-460-9255 or email admin@stmattpar.org.  



TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

     Faith Formation gatherings for Grades 1-8 begin 

Sunday, October 2. 

 

Grades 1-5                8:30 - 9:45 AM 

Grades 6-8                6:00 - 7:15 PM 

 

     Confirmation 1 & 2 will meet Sunday, October 16 

with attendance at 10:00 AM Mass followed by class 

meeting until 12 noon. 

 

Weekly Offertory Goal:                       $4,000.00 
 

Total Collection of September 17, 18 $4,074.00 

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were  $   893.00 

Clergy Benefit Collection   $1,801.00  

     Of that amount ParishPay donations were  $      5.00    

 

Parishioners celebrating Mass September 17, 18……..365  
  

 

 

 

 

 

Financials for the Month of august  

 

Total Income for the Month of August            $25,535.00  

Total Expenses for the Month of June             $21,657.00 

                      Net Income:                             $  3,878.00* 

   *This total reflects a profit of $3,878.00.  Total offertory 

collection for the month of August $18,958, which reflects a 

$2,958 increase in our $4,000 weekly goal.   

     FAITH FORMATION  
St. Matthias Parish  

Community Picnic  
ALL ARE WELCOME 

Sunday, September 25  

 11:00 a.m.  
 

     Welcome families and friends!   

Please come to our Parish Picnic following 

Mass to enjoy sharing conversation, 

hamburgers, hot dogs and beverages.   
 

Take part in our "Chocolate Chip Cookie"  

contest.   Let our team of judges try your  

favorite cookie recipe.  Prize to be 

awarded to the winner!  Please indicate if 

the recipe is gluten free, has nuts or provide 

other  allergy alerts.   
 

Sign up sheets for attendance,  

donations and/or cookie  

 making contest are at  

the church entrances .    

 

 

PARISH  FINANCIAL  STEWARDSHIP  

 B LESSING OF THE  A NIMALS    
 

Sunday, October 2 at 12:00 p.m. 

 

     Pets of all kinds and owners alike are invited to the 

annual Blessing of the Animals on Sunday, October 2 at 

12:00 p.m. in the Courtyard area of the church.   The 

blessing is filled with singing, psalms and readings.  Enjoy 

some light refreshments before and after the Blessing.     

     Donations of pet items for the Buddy Dog Humane 

Society in Sudbury will be collected and delivered.    

      If you are interesting in assisting in the coordination of 

this special service, please contact Diane Balinski at 508-

460-9255 or dbalinski@stmattpar.org.  
 

mailto:dbalinski@stmattpar.org


     2016 ST . M ATTHIAS  A NNUAL  

Y ARD  SALE  ñ OCTOBER  15, 2016 
 

     The Yard Sale committee 

members are looking for your 

help with set-up and pricing the 

week prior to the yard sale, sales 

during the day and clean-up at 

3:00 p.m. on event day.      

 

    If you are interested in volunteering, even for just one 

hour, please contact the office to sign up.      

     The week before the sale we will have designated drop-

off times.  If you need to store your goods earlier please 

contact the office and we can arrange an early drop-off or 

pick up of boxed items.   

      Once again the grills will be cooking up a tasty lunch 

of hamburgers and hot dogs.  Our bake crew will sell their 

delicious array of home-made baked goodies at our indoor 

Bake Sale.  

     Mark your calendars and tell your friends and 

neighbors ð you can even share this event on your 

facebook page!  
     For information or to sign up to help, call the Parish 

office at 508-460-9255.  

K NIGHTS  OF COLUMBUS  

T OOTSIE  R OLL  D RIVEñO CTOBER  8 & 9  
     
      Members of the Marlborough Council of 

Knights of Columbus will be at the exits of the 

church after mass this weekend, Please 

support their annual Charity Fund that 

assists persons with intellectual disabilities and children 

with physical disabilities through grants to the maximum of 

$5,000.00. Your contributions allow the Knights of 

Columbus to continue with this mission.    Thank you.  

ST . M ATTHIAS  CHOIR   

 A NOTE  FROM  JOYCE  B ELLIVEAU  
 

      
     There are times during Mass when I hear 

someone singing and think to myself 'Now that's 

a voice that would fit well in the 

choir'.  Unfortunately, the church is fairly empty 

by the time I stop playing the recessional, 

making it impossible to find that person to ask 

them if they would be interested in joining.  So, 

what to do?  Please consider this a personal invitation from 

me to you to join the St. Matthias Parish Choir. This applies 

to instrumentalists, as well.  All you need is a willingness to 

learn music for the liturgy and a little extra time.  The choir 

rehearses every Thursday evening from 7pm to 9pm, and 

sings at the 10 am Mass every Sunday.  I am available 

before and after each weekend mass.  


